
     How to Reach Us… 
 

   

      Rev. Dr. Jon Grant - Ext: 4  Lead Pastor 
                     jon@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care 
                     joan@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator 
                     debi@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Nicole Henderson - Interim Administrative Assistant 
           nicole@trullsroadchurch.com    
      Carley Dart - Youth Ministry Leader 
                     carley@trullsroadchurch.com   
 

 
 

                  Youth Happenings            

                  Jr High (Gr. 6-8)  Sr High (Gr. 9-12) 
 

Wednesday Youth Nights Kicks-Off  

January 17th    6:30 - 8:30 p.m.                                       
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   Trulls Road Free Methodist Church 
 

                         @trullsroadfmc 
                          

     @TRFMCyouth 

YOUNG ADULTS 
 
 

 

 

Watch for upcoming events! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  January 7, 2018 



           

                                

                            Sunday,  January 7, 2018 
         
 

     

Speaker:  Pastor Jon 
Message: Vision & Introduce Verse for 2018 

 

Verse for 2018 
The ushers will hand out the cards with the verse for 2018 

 as you leave the service today. 

    

  EFC (The Evangelical Fellowship of Canada) Alert 
 

In follow up to what we’ve been hearing on the news in regards   
to Changes to the Canada Summer Jobs Program, EFC has  

provided information and resources on their website. 

TheEFC.ca/SummerJobsGrants  

With grateful hearts we say Thank You! 
to the Official Board from the pastors and staff for the  

generous gifts as well as the many expressions of love 
 and appreciation shown to us in cards, yummy goodies  

and warm wishes this Christmas Season.   
Each of us truly counts it an honour and a privilege to serve                

the Lord and this congregation. We are truly blessed! 
Pastor Jon, Pastor Joan, Debi and Nicole 

real women   
REAL CHANGE 

 

Plan to invite your friends and co-workers on  
Monday, January 29

th
 7 - 9 p.m. 

Pick up your free tickets at the Welcome Centre! 

Trulls Prayer Chain   
We have a group of people who are available to pray for your      

requests and you can be a part of that too!  The list will be           
updated Feb 4, so please call Muriel at 623-6919 or Mayme at 

987-4936 if you’d like more information.   

This Week and Beyond... 
 

Wednesday - 6:30 p.m.  Official Board Meeting  
Thursday - 7:00 p.m.  Facilities Team Meeting 
Thursday - 7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball  
Thursday - 8:00 p.m.  Worship Practice 
 
 

Prayer Opportunities... 
Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Board Room  
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Board Room 
 

 
 
 

 Please Pray For... 
Peace and comfort for those in our church family who have recently 
lost loved ones.                                                                                         
Vivian Ambrose and family on the passing of her husband Jim                                      
Tim Dart and family on the passing of his grandma, Margaret  
 
 

Please Note ... 
 

 

Offering Envelopes for 2018 are ready in the foyer. If you’d like a 
set of your own numbered envelopes, please sign up at the table.  
Pre-Authorized Donation is a convenient and consistent way to 
have automatic withdrawal monthly or bi-monthly. Please speak to 
Louise, or pick up a yellow form from the table in the foyer. 
 

 

Nominating Team nominations: Sunday, January 28, 2018 will 
be the last day to submit your suggestions for positions to the                 
Nominating Team.  Please refer to the yellow ballot for information 
on duties and requirements.  Voting will take place at the Annual 
General Meeting on Sunday, March 4, 2018. 
 

 

The Benevolent Offering received this morning is collected as a 
support and resource to people within the church family and beyond 
who are experiencing a season of financial crisis or hardship. 

                                  

                                 Trulls Road Financial Progress 2017 
   

    General Fund: 
     

    Received to Dec. 31/17)..…….………................…..$476,823.29 
    Building (Oct. 6/13 to December 24/17)……….....$1,474.072.80 
  


